# UPCOMING EVENTS!

Announcements & Reminders From Your Aversboro PTA Team

# NEXT PTA MEETING - MAY 10 @ 5:30PM

Mark your calendars for our next PTA meeting on May 10 at 5:30pm. You can join via Zoom by <u>clicking on this link</u> or going to www.zoom.com and join a meeting using Meeting ID 912 1091 1496 and Passcode 593456.

## TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK (MAY 3-7)

Teacher Appreciation Week (May 3-7) is quickly approaching!! We would love to show our teachers just how much they mean to us. If you can contribute a small gift, please drop it off at front office or send it in with your student by <u>April 26</u>. Our goal is to have something for every teacher and staff member. We greatly appreciate your family and your support!

### MCDONALD'S SPIRIT NIGHT BENEFITING 5TH GRADE!

Spread the word! Our next McDonald's Spirit Night is this <u>Thursday</u>, <u>April 22</u>, from 5pm-8pm. A portion of the proceeds raised will be given to our school to help purchase our 5th graders with a commemorative t-shirt as they step up to middle school. The 5th grade commemorative t-shirt is an annual tradition and we can't wait to celebrate with our students at the end of this year. Make sure to tell your friends, family members, and neighbors so they can swing by McDonald's as well!

# A FUNDRAISER FOR AES & CHANCE TO WIN \$100!

Did you see the recent Memberhub and/or Facebook message about the free fundraiser for AES? Duke Energy and the National Theater for Children have teamed up to help our school earn \$250 if +100 families signs up for a FREE energy-saving kit from Duke Energy. No strings attached - just sign up for your free kit online! By signing up, your family is also entered to win \$100, and if you list your teacher's name then they are entered to win \$1,000! Find out more info here.

# WATER BOTTLE FILLING STATIONS

The official paperwork has been filed and we have been given the green light for the water bottle filling stations. We can't wait for our kids, teachers, and staff to be able to use them, and will let you know once they have been installed!

We'd love to hear from you! Reach out to us at PTA320@wcpss.net Join our <u>Facebook Aversboro PTA page!</u>